
	 	 	 	 LMTC Board Meeting  
	 	 	 	 	 May 16, 2024 

Present:  Lynne Carry, Denise Stefanson, Frank Riolo, Kathy Culver, Holly Fields, 
Jamie Lawson.    Management:  Kathy & Dan Emmerson 

The minutes were approved. 

Kathy Culver said the financial report is being finished up. 

The membership report showed we had 11 renewals and 1 new single membership. 

Lynne reported on our leagues. 

	 Women’s 7.0-Colleen Hartman, captain (3 courts, doubles, mid-June - mid 	 	
	 	 August 
	 Friday Night Fling 
	 Men’s 3.5-Starting Saturdays @12 PM, Mixed Doubles 

Chet met with Corey and Dan to discuss repairs on the soft spots using a 10 inch  
overlay on courts 7-8. 

Holly said she needed more time to plan for an activity.  She is thinking to get 
something planned for Wimbledon. 

Management reported several issues: 
	 *The fountain needs fixing.   
	 *There is a bees’ nest that needs to be removed.   
	 *There are rattlesnakes out and about so be on the lookout!   
	 *We still need to get the carpets cleaned.   
	 *Jack Morehouse has offered to assist anyone who needs help with Court 	 	
	 	 Reserve. 
	 *Prime Time is considered 8-11 AM and 4-7 PM  

New Business-Our election for new board positions will be between 6/3 through 
6/21.  Official members as of 5/31/24 are eligible to vote. The new board will be 
announced in the first part of July. 

Meeting was adjourned at 2:20 PM. 




